
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Emilia Inglis  Darcey Moody All of RM for being an amazing class 

Year 1 Oliver Sehgal  Bowie Henderson Vincent Connell    

Year 2 Charlie Kirk  Ellis Cootes  Lily Rigby    

Year 3 Millie Booker  Jonah Green  Amelia-Marie Squibb  

Year 4 Charlie Coddington Rowan Walker Poppy Leighton  Mia Kirk  

Year 5 Harry Taylor  Noah Bullen  Bella Watson   Elliott Squires 

Year 6 Amelia Hewerdine Poppy Alwin  Bradley Parry-Enderwick Adrian Balaban 

 

We are delighted to present Music Star Awards to ALL of our Year 5 children for their amazing 

singing every week.  

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 14th November.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Knight’s Class (99.33%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Roberts’ Class (98%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Ward’s Class (100%) 

Miss McRae’s Class (98%) 

  

We have recently updated our system for tracking attendance and as we are now post Covid, we will be 

issuing letters for those pupils whose attendance falls under 92% - this includes absence due to illness. 

Our policy for attendance is available on the school website.  
 

School Photographs 

The proofs from school photographs were sent home with all children earlier in the week.  The easiest 

method to order is online; however, if you prefer to send your order to school, please ensure this is with 

us no later than Tuesday 29th November – any late orders received at the school office will incur an admin 

fee. 
 

Reception Nativity  

Just a reminder that the Reception Nativities will soon be upon us.  We will open the middle infant doors 

at the front of school at 2.15pm on the dates below.  We ask that you only attend on the date allocated 

for your child’s class.  Please note that spaces are strictly limited to 4 per child due to space in the hall. 

 

RCB –  Monday 12th December 
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RAB -  Tuesday 13th December 

RW -  Wednesday 14th December 

 

We hope you enjoy the show! 

Clubs – Terms 3 & 4 

Club slips for non-sporting after school clubs for Terms 3 and 4 will be sent out via Parentmail week 

commencing Monday 28th November.   These were the clubs that parents chose for their children in 

September when the list went out. 

  

Sporting Clubs - The Google form for school led sporting clubs will be sent out at 5:00pm on Monday 5th 

December with an application cut-off date/time of 3:00pm on Thursday 8th December.  The club slips will 

then be sent out via Parentmail in the week commencing Monday 12th December.   
 

Also, just a courtesy reminder that the last week for all school led clubs this term is next week. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

I am delighted to report that £301.30 was raised from the sale of poppies in school this year – thank you 

for all your support. 

 

Oracy Challenge  

I Remember When… This is an opportunity to remember all of the things that form part of our daily lives 

and to formulate a list of these things to reflect upon and discuss. Quite simply, say ‘I remember when…’ 

This could be followed up with ‘I look forward to…’ Do you remember the same things in the same way? Do 

you look forward to the same things? 

 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Reindeer Run 5th-9th December - 720 pairs of antlers are on their way to us and we are all systems go 

for our first ever Reindeer Run! We hope this will be a super fun new activity for all the children in the 

run up to Christmas. All year groups will be taking part, including nursery.  Activities and distance will vary 

by age group.  The run/walk will be done during normal PE lessons so no special clothing or equipment is 

needed. All children will receive a set of antlers and a sticker for taking part.  

 

Please see the poster on ParentMail and the sponsorship form in your child’s book bag for more details. 

There is no obligation to raise sponsorship money, but if you, family or friends are able to contribute, all 

funds will be gratefully received. Proceeds will be going towards the OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) 

project. 

 

You can return paper sponsorship forms with cash to school or submit online if you prefer by card -  

www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/FOW-reindeer-run-2022. All forms/online pledges will be 

entered into a prize draw for the chance to win one of six fabulous festive hampers. The draw will take 

place at 10am on Thursday 15 December. 

 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Hammond who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 


